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El Saeed receives the Deputy of Umm Al Qura University  

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Dr\ Gamal El Saeed, Benha University President received Dr\ Sara El Khouly , the deputy of Umm Al Qura University for Students affairs. The meeting was held in presence of Dr\ Mahmoud El Iraqi , Faculty of Agriculture dean . El Saeed and his guest discussed several issues and how to strength and deepen the mutual relations between Benha University and Umm Al Qura University.Dr \ Sara El Khouly visited the scientific departments at Faculty of Agriculture , animal farms and dairy farms
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